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Dear Fred Nile,

[ was very concerned to learn of the bill that is being proposed in parliament replacing scripture in school
with ethics classes. | believe there should be equality of thinking and decision. If students would like the
opportunity to learn about God and not just ethics there should be place for this. Please add my Ietter to the

support of scripture in school.

Yours sincerely

Diana Budge
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